CAJON VALLEY MIDDLE SCHOOL TOWN HALL(May 21, 2020)

Here are some notes from yesterday's community meeting CVMS.

Before COVID-19 our kids were very safe but, we don't know what will happen after the
pandemic.

Even though we are thankful to have technology to support our kids during this situation,
there are some problems with distance learning like kids getting bored quickly, waking up too
late in the morning, refusing to do their homework or assignment and so on.

Also, some parents are still working from home, so it's very difficult to do their jobs and
support their kids activities in the same time frame.

Same of parents are essential workers. They might need child care while they are in the job
zone.

If the COVID-19 continues like this, it's very hard to tell the kids to keep social distance from
any other Public Health Orders.

If the school starts and kids go to their class event in a different way; does the school control
the kids?

Aslo, we can dream like 3 days of school and 2 day online. That is another option that as
parents we are dreaming.

There could be another option to partition students in two groups morning and afternoon
classes.



